SDCFOA Information Update - Steve Coover - September 5, 2024
Hello SDCFOA and My apologies for what happened last night with Zoom limiting my account to 100 participants.  I have an account that should have allowed up to 500 but for some reason it didn't allow over 100.  We've had over 100 on our clinics this year so I will be contacting Zoom for clarification.  

Meanwhile, the video of our final 45-minutes of film coverage is now posted on our website under Videos and then under Meetings.  It was amazing that our SDCFOA officials want to attend our meetings and do want the instruction!  Thank you for caring about our Association, and thank you for your patience!  - Steve Coover

PS - Thank you David Garza and Scott Carroll for your technical assistance this morning![image: ]
image1.png





SDCFOA Information Update 


-


 


Steve Coover 


-


 


September 5, 202


4


 


Hello SDCFOA and My apologies for what happened last night with Zoom 


limiting my account to 100 participants.


 


 


I have an account that should have 


allowed up to 500 but for some reason it didn't allow over 100.


 


 


We've had over 


100 on our clinics this year s


o I will be contacting Zoom for clarification.


 


 


 


 


Meanwhile, the video of our final 45


-


minutes of film coverage is now posted on 


our website under Videos and then under Meetings.


 


 


It was amazing that our 


SDCFOA officials want to attend our meetings and do want the instruction!


 


 


Thank 


you for caring about 


our Association, and thank you for your patience!


 


 


-


 


Steve 


Coove


r


 


 


PS 


-


 


Thank you David Garza and Scott Carroll for your technical assistance this 


morning


!


 




SDCFOA Information Update - Steve Coover - September 5, 2024 

Hello SDCFOA and My apologies for what happened last night with Zoom 

limiting my account to 100 participants.  I have an account that should have 

allowed up to 500 but for some reason it didn't allow over 100.  We've had over 

100 on our clinics this year so I will be contacting Zoom for clarification.   

 

Meanwhile, the video of our final 45-minutes of film coverage is now posted on 

our website under Videos and then under Meetings.  It was amazing that our 

SDCFOA officials want to attend our meetings and do want the instruction!  Thank 

you for caring about our Association, and thank you for your patience!  - Steve 

Coover 

 

PS - Thank you David Garza and Scott Carroll for your technical assistance this 

morning! 

